
Dear [Donor's Name], 

On behalf of [Organization's Name], I would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your 

generous contribution of [Amount/Item] to our recent fundraising campaign. 

Your support is crucial to our mission to [Briefly describe the mission or purpose of the 

organization]. Thanks to your generosity, we are able to continue our work and extend our reach 

in the community. 

We are pleased to acknowledge your contribution in our upcoming newsletter and on our 

website, as a token of our appreciation. We believe it is important to recognize the role that 

committed partners like you play in our success. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss further ways to get involved, please don't 

hesitate to contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you once again for your valuable support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization's Name]  

[Organization's Address]  

[Organization's Phone Number]  

[Organization's Email Address] 


